
 

 

LNSU/LNMUUSD PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING 

THURSDAY, MARCH 23, 2022 

CENTRAL OFFICE AND REMOTE PARTICIPATION USING GOOGLE MEET 

 

Board Members Present:  Katie Orost, Bobbie Moulton, Chasity Fagnant, Mark Nielsen 

Others:  Charleen McFarlane 

 

Note: All votes were unanimous unless otherwise noted. 

 

B. Moulton called the meeting to order 12:33 PM and asked for changes to the agenda. 

 

K. Orost moved and C. Fagnant seconded and the agenda was approved. 

 

C. McFarlane said the recommendation is to hire Laura Miller as Waterville Elementary School 

Special Educator for next school year at a salary of $60,596.  It was asked how this will affect 

Laura’s ability to serve on the Board and C. McFarlane shared it is against statute and Laura will 

need to resign from the Board and that Laura is aware of this. 

 

K. Orost moved and C. Fagnant seconded to hire Laura Miller as Waterville Elementary 

School Special Educator for next school year at a salary of $60,596, and the motion passed. 

 

C. McFarlane shared that the Middle and High School Dean positions will move back to 

Assistant Principal positions for FY23.  C. McFarlane said that administration moved to Dean of 

Students when both positions were vacant for FY21 for a variety of reasons and now that we 

have both positions available again, it was decided to move back to Assistant Principal.  The 

Dean model didn't seem to have the same stature or clout as assistant principal and wasn't easily 

recognizable by constituents (parents/teachers) and we need the prominence of an assistant 

principal.   

 

The Committee supports the move back to Assistant Principal. 

 

With no other business K. Orost moved to adjourn, C. Fagnant seconded, the motion 

passed and the meeting adjourned at 12:44 PM. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by Charleen McFarlane 


